To: NAESB WGQ Executive Committee and NAESB WGQ Contracts Subcommittee

From: Jim Buccigross, Group 8760, Vice President and General Counsel

Date: February 17, 2015

Re: Mexican Addendum for the NAESB Base Contract for Sale and Purchase of Natural Gas
During the December 15, 2016 WGQ Contracts Subcommittee planning conference call for the development of a Mexican Addendum to the NAESB Base Contract, or creation of a separate Base Contract for Mexico, the limited participants on the call determined that no action should be taken.  Several requests from a number of entities were received by the NAESB office in support of this development effort, however many of those entities unfortunately were not represented on the call.  (It seems likely that this lack of participation in the meeting was a result of the holiday season.)
I will note that I was unable to make the call myself to express my views (I apologize for that), so I welcome the opportunity to submit these comments.
Given the above, I respectfully suggest that the No Action recommendation be remanded by the WGQ EC back to the WGQ Contracts Subcommittee for further consideration on this issue.
